
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO THE CITIZENS OF BROOKLINE, NH

Public Hearing
Wednesday, May 25, 2022

Captain Samuel Douglass Academy
6:15 PM

A Public Hearing will be held at 6:15 PM, Wednesday, 
May 25, 2022 at the Captain Samuel Douglass Academy.  
This Public Hearing is being held in accordance with RSA 
198:20-c to expend funds from the Special Education 
Expendable Trust Fund.

Ken Haag, Chair
Brookline School Board


